
 

 

 
 

TO:  ALL CARRIERS, CARRIER AGENTS, NCP LICENSEES AND OPERATORS 
 
 

FROM:  APD LIMITED 
 

DATE:  April 3, 2018 
 

SUBJECT:  Tariff Increase 
 
 

In an effort to address the costs of operating during public holidays the Nassau 
Container Port announces a general tariff rate increase with an effective date of 
May 4, 2018.  
 

Impacted Item Tariff 
Rate Item 

Tariff 
Unit 

Current Rate 
during Non-

Public Holiday 
hours 

Public 
Holiday 

Rate  

Non-Containerized Vehicles landed at 
NCP 

Landing Unit $160 $200 

Non-Containerized Vehicles landed at 
NCP 

Security Unit $30 $37.50 

 
PLEASE NOTE:- 

• This notice is an amendment to the current NCP Tariff.  
 
Please refer to our port tariff at www.nassaucontainerport.com for additional information. 

http://www.nassaucontainerport.com/

